
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 28th March  

Another super week in School with the children working very hard in class. As a school we have had a 

huge focus on reading since September and have created some wonderful reading displays around 

School. All class teachers place a great deal of emphasis on reading within the School day. Please can 

you ensure your children bring their reading books and diaries into school daily. Many thanks.  

 

Key Notices 

 Friday 1st April – Deadline for Y3-Y6 children to sign up for Dodgeball Disco after school club 

with DJ Danny from Team Theme. Information letters have been parent mailed out to sign up 

and will be on a first come, first serve basis for sign up. This has always been very popular in 

previous years and we are so pleased to have this on offer again.  

 Friday 1st April – all after school clubs and School Led Tutoring will finish today. No after school 

clubs or School Led Tutoring will happen during the last 4 days of term.  

 Monday 4th April – No swimming lesson for Y3.  

 Tuesday 5th April – Easter Bingo, in school hours for the children to raise funds for EduKid. 
Edukid is a Christian UK registered charity that helps children living in poverty and conflict have 

an education. More information to follow from our Ethos Committee. 

 Wednesday 6th April – Egg competition entries due in. 50p per entry and money raised goes to 

EduKid. Many prizes to be won. 

 Wednesday 6th April – Parent's Evening. Letters sent out Monday 14th March to book an 

appointment. There will be no board game club or Y3 tutoring club this day.  

 Thursday 7th April – last day of Spring 2 half term and school closes for half term at the normal 

time. 

Worship 
 

This week in worship we have been learning about Easter. We 
explored the meaning behind three pictures: a lamb, a chick 

and a daffodil and how these relate to Easter and New 
Beginnings. We looked at one of our school Christian Values 

‘Forgiveness’ and how this relates to the Easter Story. Later in 
the week, we learned more about the symbolism of palm 

leaves during Lent. The children listened to the story of Palm 
Sunday and thought about how Lent and the Easter story link 

to our school Christian Values.  

Attendance Winners 
Whole School: 93.0% 

This week’s Class Attendance Winners are: 
1st: Y3-  96.7% 
2nd: Y1- 94.3% 
3rd: Y2 – 93.9% 



Star of the Week 
 

Core Values Champion 
 

 
Year 6 

Lacey for a fantastic reading result! Amelia for showing super resilience in our after-
school club. 

Year 5 

Jaxon for working well in a team and displaying 
good friendship skills. 

Kayla-Mai for showing super resilience in her 
maths! 

Year 4 

Chnar for always being a respectful member of 
class and setting an excellent example. 

Devlin for displaying a fantastic responsible 
attitude. 

Year 3 

Lucas A for being so caring and kind to others in 

class. 

Lucas A for having a responsible attitude in English 
during our poetry unit this week. 

Year 2 

Amelia for trying really hard in her maths and 
making lots of progress.  

James T for building positive relationships with his 
peers and always showing respect.  

Year 1 

Valentina for working hard to write instructions in 
English. 

Mika for always being respectful and kind to her 
peers. 

Reception 

Taya for showing off some brilliant star jumps in 
PE  

Jayden for showing a positive attitude and being 
proud of his work.  

Nursery  

Beatrice for her amazing singing. Melissa for showing respect towards all her friends 
at school.  

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


